

From the editor’s desk

Welcome to the 6th edition of the FRIENDLY FLYER, the official newsletter of the PUBLIC SERVICE FRIENDLY SOCIETY.
In this edition, we highlight the Society’s interest free loan facility for educational courses.  

We are extremely grateful to Caitriona O’Connell, Dept. of Jobs, Enterprise and Innovation, a long-standing member of the Society for sharing her experience of how the Society made funding her Degree course with the IPA a painless experience.

Many people in the civil service will have considered taking on an educational course in order to enhance their career prospects.  Even though the course may be covered by your Departments’ Refund of Fees scheme, the problem may be in coming up with the fees to pay for the course upfront.

It is important to point out that the Society’s service is completely confidential and that Caitriona voluntarily agreed to share her experience with us in order to highlight this aspect of the Society’s service.

Also, in this edition, as well as highlighting all the areas where members can receive assistance or advice, we bring you some wonderful news regarding William Loughnane, a Special Olympic athlete of some distinction.  William is the son of Liam, who works in OPW and is a member of the Society. (See Page 2)

The Society provides confidential and independent financial help and support to our members in financial difficulty.  

Members can avail of a range of practical services, including:

Cash grants

Educational grants

Financial advice

Funeral grants

Access to low-cost Specified Illness Cover Plan 

Access to low-cost Travel Insurance

If you are not yet a member, please do join us now!  You never know what is around the corner.  Hopefully you will never need assistance, but if you do, we are there for you.  If we all contribute a little, and the contribution is very small, (0.25% of gross salary), we can help those who do need us.  Your small membership fee (€1 in €400) will help build up Society funds to help others.

Remember – by becoming a member of PSFS, you will have peace of mind for yourself and your dependants, should financial difficulties arise.  You are also supporting your colleagues in need, both serving and retired.

For more information, please visit our new and improved website www.psfs.ie
If you have any questions or suggestions, the Society is always glad to hear from you.

Adeline Meagher,

Development Officer, 2011

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
HOW SOCIETY HELPED ME TO A DEGREE….. 

I joined the Civil Service in July of 2002 having previously worked in the computer industry, repairing and testing computer boards. I soon became aware that the skills required to work in an

office and civil service environment were completely different to those, which I had needed previously. It felt a daunting task.
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I began to do in-house training courses, which were fine but knew I had to develop my knowledge of the workings of Government and the wider economy to be able to adjust to my new career. My first step was to undertake a Certificate from the Irish Management Institute (IMI) in Supervisory Management, which ran for 2 years. This not only gave me the confidence I needed to do my job, but also a great foundation to learn more.

I then set my sights on doing a Certificate in Public Management in the IPA, but when I saw the price, I was very disappointed, as I simply couldn't afford it. Even though the course was covered under the Refund of Fees scheme, my problem was in paying the funds upfront. 

A few weeks later I happened to be chatting to the training officer in my Department and she told me about the Public Service Friendly Society's Educational grant scheme.
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Caitriona O’Connell receiving her Degree in the IPA

The Society can offer an interest free loan to its members to enable them to pay the college fees upfront. This loan does not have to be repaid until you receive your Refund of Fees from your Department the following year.

Being a member, I contacted the Society’s office and they were very helpful from start to finish. 

They went through the forms with me and also advised as to what documentation I needed in order to apply for the grant.

I finished my Certificate in the IPA in April 2006.  I then went on to do a BA in Human Resource Management also with the IPA.

 I have now passed my Post Graduate Diploma, again in the IPA, and plan to go on to do the Masters at some stage.
For each year, I was able to avail of the interest free educational loan from the Society and repay it each year as I was refunded.  

 
Going back to college part time, while in full time employment, is stressful enough without having to worry about how to pay for it. 

The Public Service Friendly Society made it so much easier by advancing my fees and therefore letting me concentrate on doing well in my exams.

 
Because I didn’t have the worry of paying back a big loan on an ongoing basis, I was able to get on with my life.  This included getting engaged, buying a house and we are now trying to save for our wedding. 

I simply would not have been able to go through college without the help of the Public Service Friendly Society. I’m so happy that I managed to achieve my certificates, degree and post-grad diploma.  
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I’m sure there are many like me who have considered doing a course for the benefit of advancing their careers in the Civil Service decided against it because they could not afford the fees upfront. My advice to you is that if you are a member of the Society, just pick up the phone to find out more. If you’re not a member, then you should think of joining. 

I’m now planning our wedding and living in our new home in which I am able to hang my certificates and diplomas. Who said there is no such thing as happy ever after! 

Caitríona O’Connell 2011 
------------------------------------------- 

LOW COST, TAX-FREE 

EXCLUSIVE ILLNESS PLAN

There are three levels of benefit available under the Plan.

Option 1:  Pays you €32,000 

 tax-free lump sum for only

€3.38 per week.

For you and your spouse/partner, it costs only €6.76 per week.

Children   (aged 1-21) automatically covered for

€13,000 - FREE

Option 2:  Pays you €40,000  

tax-free lump sum for only 

€4.12 per week.

For you and your spouse/partner, it costs only €8.24 per week.

Children   (aged 1-21) automatically covered for 

€15,000 - FREE

Option 3:  Pays you €50,000  

tax-free lump sum for only 

€5.15 per week.

For you and your spouse/partner, it costs only €10.30 per week.

Children   (aged 1-21) automatically covered for 

€20,000 – FREE

To date over €1.5 million has been paid out in claims – 82% being paid to members under 49 years of age.
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The Public Service Friendly Society,

1st Floor West

The Plaza Centre

Belgard Road

Tallaght Dublin 24

Phone:


01-6341970

Freephone:

1800-778787

Email:


info@psfs.ie
Website:

www.psfs.ie
WILLIAM LOUGHNANE MAKES HISTORY
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William passing his driving test in March 2011.

In 2007, the Society was able to help William and his family towards the cost of travelling to the Special Olympics World Games in Shanghai.  William did the country proud, winning an incredible 6 Gold Medals in Gymnastics.

The Society was thrilled to learn that earlier this year, William became the first person with Downs Syndrome to pass his driving test.  We wish to pass on our congratulations to William on this remarkable achievement and wish him many years of safe driving!!























     		 			   	


 


             

















LIFE HAPPENS





that’s why you should jointhe


Public Service Friendly Society now.


Totally confidential and independent, it provides financial help and a personal support service.


.


HOW YOU BENEFIT


•	Cash grants (non-repayable or repayable but interest-free).


•	Educational grants.


•	Financial advice/help in dealing 


	with banks, building societies, 


	credit unions etc.


•	Financial help towards essential 


	legal services.


•	Support for retired members with nursing needs.


•	Funeral Grant (for those in need) when members, spouses and/or dependents die.


•	Access to, low-cost Specified Illness insurance cover.


NEW


Access to low-cost Travel Insurance


Phone 1800 778787 for details or download an Application Form from � HYPERLINK "http://www.psfs.ie" ��www.psfs.ie�


JOIN NOW...


someday you may


be glad you did








